Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 9:08 AM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com

Subject: RE: RO0194 5251 Hopyard, Pleasanton - suspend GWM?
Peter,

Groundwater monitoring may be suspeneded at this time for case R00194.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 7:11 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com

Subject: R00194 5251 Hopyard, Pleasanton - suspend GWM?

Jerry,
Can we suspend groundwater monitoring at this site pending ACEH's closure review?
Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

————— Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 11:37 AM

To: denis.l.brown@shell.com

Cc: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: RE: R0©194 5251 Hopyard, Pleasanton

Based on my discussion with Peter this morning, we will look for a closure request in the
next Monitoring Report and go from there.

From: denis.l.brown@shell.com [denis.l.brown@shell.com]
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 9:05 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: pschaefer@craworld.com

Subject: RE: R00@194 5251 Hopyard, Pleasanton

I think both of us would like to close this one. I think there is very little we can do here,
and do not think further monitoring will really benefit anything here, or bring any new
perspectives.

Denis L. Brown
Sr Program Manger
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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 5:55 PM

To: Brown, Denis L SOPUS-DRN/439

Cc: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: R00194 5251 Hopyard, Pleasanton

Hi Denis,
Hope you have enjoyed the summer so far and can enjoy the last few weeks as well.

When we talked about the 5251 Hopyard site last February, I believe we discussed this site as
a candidate for MNA. The May 2011 Monitoring Report discusses re-evaluating the previous
sulfate injection data.

After reviewing the monitoring report, it appears this site might be able to move to closure.

Do you or Peter have any comments on going for closure on this site now?

Thanks,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




